
Canyon View Elementary PTA Meeting Minutes 
Friday, December 1, 2017, 9 am 

Canyon View Elementary Conference Room 
 
 
Members Present: Amber Morzelewski, Laurel Miller-Jones, Lindsey Kraatz, Alex Lambert, 
Raelynn Williams, Shannon Haley, Emily Weigel, Heather Dance, Marianne Zenger, LeeAnn 
Ehrhart, Cristen Barlow, Ina Thompson, Dan Mackintosh, Sarah Murphey, Shannan Erickson, 
Heather Passey, Marta Stott, Micki Harris, Rozalyn Hite, Debi Mendenhall 
 
 
President’s Report: 
-Motion to approve minutes from November meeting: The minutes of the November meeting 
were accepted as posted/corrected. 
-Vote in Nominating committee: Need nominees by January meeting to vote them in. Marianne 
Zenger, Lindsey Kraatz and LeeAnn Ehrhart volunteered to be on the committee. 
-Choir show on Tuesday, Dec 12 @ 7 pm at Butler Middle.  Decorating? Marta is heading this 
up: tree, batting, presents. Need a handful of people to help, starting at 4 pm. 
 
 
PTA Fund Discussion: 
-Have the teachers received the apple TVs? They have been ordered, as well as the iPads. 
-When will the iPads be available to the students? 
-Teacher grant requests:  Amber passed around copies of what the teachers have 
requested.  The requests totaled over $2000.  Contact Amber if you want a copy of the 
requests. 
-We discussed reaching out to the community for donations for some of these requests.  Amber 
will post on Facebook.  We will ask Ms. Draper to include this in her weekly email.  
 
 
Treasurer’s Report: given by LeeAnn Ehrhart 
We started the month with just over $32,700.  We had $21 in income, and had almost $10000 in 
expenditures.  Our balance is currently just under $23000.  
-Motion to reallocate parent-teacher conference dinner money to teacher grant pool.  Motion 
seconded.  We reallocated $475 to the teacher grants fund. 
-We will have more details on the spending next month. 
 
 
Reflections/Party Coordinator: 
-Assembly went great, kids loved it. 
-Congrats to those students moving on to council and region 
-No PTA sponsored Holiday Parties. But teachers can contact room parents to arrange a 
holiday party in each individual classroom. 
 
Directory: 
Thank you Alex!  The directories turned out great.  Everyone loved the artwork. 
 
 
Calendar of Events for the Month: 
-Spirit Night - not until January 9th at Noodle and Company.  No spirit night in December. 



 
 
Open Floor: 
-Student council will run a service project in January. 
-Marianne expressed her disappointment about the garden not moving forward.  She has seeds 
for teachers. 
-Cristen mentioned that she might be retiring from choir next year. Anyone interested in taking 
over choir? Also, the choir is taking donations for the early bird ticket store. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at: 9:48 am 
Next meeting will be: Friday, January 5, 2018, 9 am 
 
 


